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Swim week: This week we are involved in the Learn to Swim programme at @ )
EA Networks pool. It's great to see the improved skills that children develop “ :
over the week of lessons. »

Family Games Night: A huge thanks to the Fairton Home and School team for putting on a
great Family fun night. The Home and School team would also like to thank the Haskett’s
from KFC for donating the KFC vouchers and Talley’s for supplying the ice cream.

Athletics Day: Our annual Cluster School’s Athletics day held at Netherby School will take
place on Wednesday 11t QOctober (first week of Term 4). More information about this will be
sent out next week.

Lost property: Please can you check the names in your child’s polar fleece. A family has
lost two polar fleeces in the last few weeks. If you do have a child’s polar fleece that is not
you own, please drop in into the school office. Thanks.

Sunhats: Now is the time to look for sunhats at home and start bringing them ﬂ
back to school. Our Term 4 policy is no sunhat no play.

Wacky Wig Wednesday: Next Wednesday 20" September we will be having a Wacky Wig
Day. This is to support the Wig Wednesday that is taking place today. Children can come in
non-uniform on the day but it has to be wacky. Could be odd socks, inside out clothes and
hair to be in a wacky way.

Toy Time/Wheels day: Next Friday, the last day of term, 22" September will be a Toy
Time and Wheels Day. Children are able to bring their wheels and 1 toy from home. If they
are really precious it’s probably a good idea that they stay at home.

End of term: This term has gone quickly. Summer is just around the corner and Daylight
savings starts next weekend.Thank you everyone for your support and teamwork this term.

Have a great week!
Kind Regards
Jude Irwin

Principal
Fairton School



